5/17/2023

6:40 meeting started

Jennifer, Kyle, Alaina, Robyn, Ron, Steve

Previous meeting notes read and approved

Some things changed from previous meeting.

We were able to budget straw/flowers into the budget without additional increases

Flock camera, we will look at how to not renew for the next year.

Irrigation is being turned on this week. There is a bad valve that needs replaced.

Roles defined between positions

Jennifer will remain president, Kyle vice president, Alaina secretary, Robyn treasurer,

Ron and Steve are advisors.

Robyn will work with Windy on getting some work relieved from her

Statements went out for dues.

Discussion of fence from neighbor that did not get preapproval for a fence that did not meet guidelines. Will send letter to them.

Will be buying a new markee to replace the current one. Jennifer will purchase

Flags up front need replaced, will dispose of properly and put new decorations up

Need to look into getting our paths resealed. Having trouble getting quotes.

Vote to push off another planned yard sale until the fall.

Meeting ended at 7:35